$500 MINI-GRANT COMPETITION
FOR LAW STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS

Your student organization has the chance to have a pro bono
project funded by a $500 mini-grant from the Alabama State
Bar. This is your opportunity to create, organize and implement
a project to serve your community with the financial support of
the Alabama State Bar. More information, as well as request for
proposals and applications, can be found on the bar’s website.
Student organizations from every law school in Alabama will be
submitting proposals for their pro bono project to be funded.
The winning student organization will be announced by the
Alabama State Bar on the last Monday in October.

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT PRO BONO MONTH OR TO APPLY FOR THE GRANT VISIT:

WWW.ALABAR.ORG/FOR-THE-PUBLIC/PRO-BONO-MONTH

DEADLINE: OCTOBER 8, 2015 BY 5:00 P.M.



